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Community 

Association (form 

completed by 

Amanda Rigby, 

Co-Chair)

As the amenity society for the area, Covent Garden Community Association (CGCA) wishes to object to this 

application.

We would withdraw our objection if the lighting were permitted only during the month of December each year.  

Festoon lighting of this sort is festive, but unsuitable for the Conservation Area on a year-round basis.

To deal with the problems of lighting mentioned in the application we would suggest the use of the Covent 

Garden Lantern, designed in partnership with Camden specifically to give a sympathetic solution on historic 

buildings in the area.  To this end we ask the applicant to get in touch with us via 

Planning@CoventGarden.org.uk for further information, and to refer to the website of the Seven Dials Trust at 

https://www.sevendials.com/projects/all-projects/item/35-re-lighting-seven-dials-covent-garden.
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